
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Newsletter 
December 2019 

The Interprofessional Student Alliance is an 

organization of students from across the health sciences 

center who work within the community in service and 

leadership. IPSA encourages representation and 

participation from all 6 professional programs at 

LSUHSC. As a student run-organization, IPSA has 7 

programs that work in the New Orleans region to enact 

change in the health of the community. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Please see the IPSA 

website for access to our 

calendar with up-to-date 

information on upcoming 

events, grant availability, 

contact information, and 

more.  
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/ad

ministration/academic/cipe

cp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx 
 

 

 

2019-2020 IPSA Board 

Officers: 
School of Allied Health: 

Olivia Price 

School of Dentistry: Amber 

Kreko 

School of Graduate 

Studies: Muhammad 

Farooq 

School of Nursing: 

Denisha Pittman 

School of Public Health: 

Thanh Nguyen 

School of Medicine: Haley 

Knight 

Students for Sustainability: 

 

New Orleans 

Women and 

Children’s Shelter 

Outreach 

(NOWCS): 

 

Students for Sustainability: 

Students for Sustainability is seeking to address 

potential food insecurity on LSUHSC’s campus by 

starting a food pantry. Please consider answering the 

following survey questions to give us your thoughts 

(all responses will be anonymous). Click here → 

survey:  

 

Email Project leader Michelle Kendall  for more 

questions, or send questions to SFS’s LSUHSC 

email! 
 

Sensory Friendly Activities: 
Sensory Friendly Activities is not having any known 

events at this time for the month of December, however 

they are still seeking more interested volunteers! Please 

email the project leaders listed below for the 

corresponding Activities for more questions: 

• LA Children’s Museum- Katelyn Brady or Julie 

Heigle 

• Audobon Nature Institute- Elise Loisel or 

Ashley Whitlow 

• Friday Night Out- Hira Hasan or Madeleine 

Robert 

New Orleans Women and Children’s Shelter Outreach (NOWCS): 

As this semester is quickly coming to an end and the holidays are fast approaching, the 

NOWCS Outreach Program would like to help get you in the spirit of giving!  

We are still collecting donations and gifts for the toy drive for our Christmas Party this 

Wednesday, December 4th.  

If you’d like to volunteer at our Christmas Party, sign up here.  

If you’d like to donate, please Venmo Polly Gwan (@Anwei-Gwan) $5-$10 by noon 

on Wednesday, December 4th!!! 

Any questions, please direct them to the LSUHSC NOWS email, or Polly Gwan or 

Naomi Bromell. 

https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
mailto:oprice@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:akreko@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:akreko@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mfaroo@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mfaroo@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:dpitt2@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:tngu86@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:hknig1@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:hknig1@lsuhsc.edu
https://redcap.lsuhsc.edu/redcap/surveys/?s=RJJD4P88JW
mailto:mkenda@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:sfs@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:sfs@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:kbra11@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:jheigl@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:jheigl@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:eloise@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:awhitl@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:hhasan@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mrob36@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mrob36@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mrob36@lsuhsc.edu
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1fOG5b82sPcv86tmJPYTIAXbK5gMyP62ACAAGVObZi2g/edit#gid=843352348
mailto:nows@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:agwan@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:nbrome@lsuhsc.edu
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New Orleans Adolescent Reproductive Health 

Project (NOARHP): 

NOARHP does not have any current events going on 

for the month of December, however are still eager to 

accept new members and volunteers! For more 

information, please address them to Liz Brew or 

Judston Robinson. 

Sling Health Nola: 

Formerly known as NOMI, Sling Health NOLA is a 

medical engineering design incubator created by 

LSUHSC and other university students in order to solve 

real world clinical problems. Sling Health are always 

seeking new members and fresh faces. For more 

information visit their website:  

 

Or email their Student Leaders: Jacob Elnaggar or 

Michael Stocker  

 

Tiger Pride: 
LTBTQ+A Organization for cultural understanding in health sciences 

(LOCUS) provides a safe place for all members of the LSU Health-NO  

community and promotes the visibility of LGBTQ students, faculty  

and staff on campus. Tiger Pride is always seeking new members and  

fresh faces.  

For more information, feel free to email the student leaders Mirandy Li 

or Nanci Zhang   

Or, visit their LSUHSC IPSA page for more information on their 

mission:  

And if you want to look at more Resources, please click on the 

‘Resources’ link to visit. 
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mailto:ebrew@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:jrob36@lsuhsc.edu
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/nomi.aspx
mailto:jelnag@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mstoc3@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mli2@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:nzhang@lsuhsc.edu
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_locusv2.aspx
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/cmhe/locus/
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Hotspotting: 

 Let’s give a round of applause and 

recognition to Hotspotting for receiving the Walmart Grant 

Sam’s Club on Airline Drive in Metairie for $500! This will be 

used for bus tickets, small refrigerators for medication and healthy 

food ingredients for improved diets. 

For more information on Hotspotting, please feel free to visit 

the website, or email the student leaders Justin E. Mckone or 

Johnston Waring.  

CONGRATULATIONS HOTSPOTTERS!! 
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https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/hotspotting.aspx
mailto:jmckon@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:awarin@lsuhsc.edu
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SPECIAL INCLUSION ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Included below is a flyer to promote a new upcoming class called “Dental Public Health.” This class is open 

to all inter-professional students interested in oral health in a public health setting. Take a look and see! 


